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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

There are many reason I believe we should continue to allow permanent anchors. Having access to standard

climbing safety will allow for landowners to offer safe conditions for the sport. Having the ability to place anchors

will allow for maintenance of historic routes that Climber's from across the globe will climb. I believe climbers

would be willing to pay for permits for these areas which could allow for funding to better improve and maintain

these natural sites. 


